
 

Memorandum 22-097 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER  

DATE:  JUNE 13, 2022  

SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATION FOR HOMER CITY SEAT ON THE KENAI PENINSULA 
BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION 

The Homer City Seat on the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning (KPB) Commission expires July 31, 
2022. The Notice of Vacancy was advertised by the KPB Clerk’s Office and the filing period closed on 
May 27, 2022. 

Applications were received from Heather Lewis and Franco Venuti.  

I find that both applicants are qualified to serve on the KPB Planning Commission and submit both 
applicants to KPB Mayor Pierce for his consideration and selection of a Planning Commissioner for the 
Homer City Seat. 

 

Recommendation  

Confirm the submission of Heather Lewis and Franco Venuti to KPB Mayor Pierce for consideration for 
the Homer City Seat on the KPB Planning Commission. 


